
 
  
Dear GEAA Member Group Leaders, 

Due to lack of interest and conflict with an important EARIP meeting, GEAA's 
Lobby Day at the Capitol, scheduled for Thursday, January 13th has been 
cancelled.  Thanks and a tip of the hat to Peter Clark, chief of staff for State 
Representative Mike Villarreal, for his help putting the event together. 

If you are interesting in attending at a future date, please let us know so that 
we can determine whether or not to reschedule.  

And, stay tuned for information about GEAA's 6th Birthday Celebration on 
January 28th.  We would really appreciate your forwarding the invitation to 
your board members and members.  Attendance is limited so, buy your tickets 
early.  Hope to see you then! 

Annalisa Peace 

Executive Director 
Greater Edwards Aquifer Alliance 

210-320-6294 
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